
Event Report 

A WORKSHOP ON SPSS 

 

   

 

A workshop on “SPSS” was held on 21st April 2023 in Psychology Lab 1. It was attended by 6 faculty 

members and 19 students. The session was a hands-on training on SPSS to teach demonstrate the 

execution of statistical techniques like correlation, t tests and regression analysis on sample data that 

was provided to the students in advance. It was intended that the final year students who were doing 

dissertation as a part of their curriculum or were working on research, would be able to apply it in the 

future. The students downloaded the trial version of SPSS and the resource person addressed their 

doubts individually as well.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


